
LETTER OF CONCERN

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

February 18, 2000

Mr. John R. Nyce
Vice President
Sun Pipe Line Company
10 Penn Center
1801 Market Street
Philadelphia, PA  19103

CPF No. 1-2000-5001C

       Re: Our Remediation and Integrity Action
Plan

Dear Mr. Nyce:

We have received your Remediation and Integrity Action Plan (Plan) dated,
February 17, 2000.  We reviewed the Plan and found it acceptable.  We think this Plan
addresses the pipeline integrity concerns raised by our review and the concerns of the
Environmental Protection Agency resulting from the leak reported to us near the
Philadelphia Airport on February 5, 2000.  It will also ensure a long time safe service to
the pipe being relocated at the airport.  We expect you to execute this Plan within the time
periods identified and we will routinely monitor your progress.  Thank you for your
cooperation.

Sincerely,

William H. Gute
Director, Eastern Region
Office of Pipeline Safety



BCOY/sj/DPS-24/(609) 989-2180/2/18/00
FILE: CPF No. 1-2000-5001C/Sun PL. Co.
e:\wpwin\sj\locltrs\120005001C.bc.wpd
cc: DPS-1, DPS-22.1, DPS-24, NJDO, MEDO, PIDO, Regions
Electronic File Copy: Catrina Pavlik, DPS-20.3
Fax copy to Nyce/Sun PL., Captain Gregory Adams-Coast Guard


